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March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodie 
 
Although our current situation is a very different one to normal, as in previous years, we would still 
like to offer all Year 11 students the opportunity to buy a Year 11 Leavers’ hoodie to celebrate their 
time at Backwell School.   
 
This year the students have chosen the hoodie colour via a poll and it has been decided that hoodies 
will be pink with white writing, in an ‘over the head’ style. The hoodie sizes can be ordered in adult 
size as follows:  
 

 Small (S) (34 to 36 inch chest)  

 Medium  (M) (38 to 40 inch chest)  

 Large (L) (42 to 44 inch chest) 

 Extra Large (XL) (46 to 48 inch chest)  

 Extra Extra Large (XXL) (50 to 52 inch chest)  
 
Students wishing to buy a hoodie will have their names (forename and surname – as appears on our 
school records) listed in the number ‘20’ on the back.  The cost of each hoodie, including printing, is 
£19. 
 
If you would like to order a hoodie for your son/daughter, please make payment via 
www.parentpay.com by Monday 30 March.  In addition to this, please indicate in the comments box 
the size you would like to order.   
 
If you have any problems accessing ParentPay, please contact the Finance Team on 01275 465941.  
 
If you do not wish to order a hoodie, but your son/daughter would still like their name to appear in 
the number ‘20’, please email studentservices@backwellschool.net with their name and tutor group 
by Monday 30 March. 
 
With regard to delivery and distribution of the hoodies, we would normally do this on Year 11 
leavers’ day, however this will not be possible in the current circumstances.  Once things become a 
little clearer, we will obviously communicate further on how we plan to do this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 11 House and Vice Captains 
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